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June 6, 2019 

 
 

      
Re:   Diagonal Road Neighborhood Porous 
  Asphalt Paving – Phase II 
 
    

 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Diagonal Road Neighborhood Porous Asphalt 
Paving –Phase II project: 
          

MATHY CONSTRUCTION COMPANY  $1,299,645.00 
ONALASKA, WISCONSIN 
 

            Pember Companies, Inc.                                           $1,453,526.50 
Menomonie, Wisconsin 

 
The Engineer estimate for the Diagonal Road Neighborhood Porous Asphalt Paving- 
Phase II project is $1,200,000.00. 
 
The Deputy Director of Engineering and Public Works recommends awarding the Diagonal Road  
Neighborhood Porous Asphalt Paving-Phase II project to Mathy Construction Company 
in the amount of $1,299,645.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
      
 
     Matthew Gallager 
     Deputy Director of Engineering & Public Works 
MG:kn 


